
HIAWATHA CARE CENTER  

NEWSLETTER 

April 2017  

 
HIAWATHA CARE CENTER  

405 N 15TH AVE  

HIAWATHA, IA 52233  

 

 

 

      

Check out our Newsletter at www.hiawathacarecenter.com  



HIAWATHA CARE CENTER 

405 N 15TH AVENUE 

HIAWATHA, IA 52233 

319-378-8583 

hccinfo@hiawathacarecenter.com 

kwalton@hiawathacarecenter.com 

 

 DEPARTMENT HEADS 

 

   ADMINISTRATOR     Kent Walton 

  ACCOUNTANT      Karen Chadwick 

  DIRECTOR OF NURSING    Nancy Young 

  ASSISTANT DIRECTOR OF NURSING  Kathy  Wenger 

  ASSISTANT DIRECTOR OF NURSING           Cindy Carpenter 

  CERTIFIED DIETARY MANAGER, CFPP  Laurie Fish 

  ACTIVITIES DIRECTOR    Joni Oltmanns 

  DIETARY CONSULTANT    Linda Green 

  SOCIAL SERVICES DIRECTOR   Becky Stebral 

  ENVIROMENTAL SERVICES SUPERVISOR Donna Radeke 

  RESTORATIVE THERAPY DIRECTOR  Tammy Ronnebaum 

  CARE PLAN COORDINATOR   Stacy Scott 

  HUMAN RESOURCE MANAGER      KD Mesch 

 

 

 

 

 

 

2017 RESIDENT ADVOCATE COMMITTEE 

 
Evelyn StudtðPresident 

Dick NortonðVice President 

Marjorie HagartyðSecretary 

 

 If you have any questions or concerns, please report them to your Resident 

Council Officers.  You may also want to contact a staff member to resolve the 

issue immediately. Hiawatha Care Centerôs admissions, room  

assignment, and resident services are provided without regard to race, creed, 

color, national origin, religion, or disability. 

FYI Residents and Families:  

National Nursing Home 

Week is  

May 14th-May 20th. 

Please Stay Tuned for  

Important Information  

regarding this Week. This is 

a Very Eventful Week.  

All Residents,  

Families, and Staff are  

encouraged to get  



Birthdays This Month 

     Wayne Imhoff  04-02-1938 
      Barbara Caldwell        04-04-1943 
      Jean Palmer                04-8-1935 
      Cathy Petersen           04-17-1960 

                     Catherine Corbello     04-28-1923 
                     Martha Morris             04-30-1928 

 

  
              
   

In loving Memory 

Ruth Walsh 
Kenny Barker 

Maurice Whitman  

Welcome   

           Martha Morris                       Michael  Raue 
   John Morris                          Patricia Willems 
   Shirley Thompson              Randy Weekly 
   Ruth Starr                             Bill Huggins 
   Carl Richardson                   Norma  Maxwell 
   Jean Palmer                         Dan McKirgan 
   Adeline ñBabiò Bousek       Donna Foege  
   Barbara Smith                      Nancy Melsa 
   Clellan Wildes                       Walt Corey 
   Carol Stellwagen                  Sonja Frazier 
   Wilma Kimm           Claire Pritchard  
   Robert Cohrt 
  

 

It's Time Again To Clean Out Closets 

 

In an effort to keep the rooms clean and organized, we are 

asking family members to come in and go through their 

family membersô clothing. 

If you have any questions, please  

contact Social Services and they can help you. 

 319-368-2639 

 

 

 

 

 

 Dear Hiawatha Care Center residents, 

  Can you believe it, itôs that time of year again; time for ñSpring 

Cleaning!ò In an effort to keep the facility tidy, housekeeping will be around 

to help assist with the cleaning of your room. Also, there will be bins in the 

activity room for any recycling products (paper, cardboard, styrofoam, wax 

paper, etc.). If you are interested in recycling, please ensure these products 

are separate from your other trash, and we will be happy to dispose of them 

properly for you.  

Thank you for your help in keeping Hiawatha Care Center such a neat and 

clean environment. 

Sincerely, 

  Hiawatha Care Center Staff  



APRIL  2017 APRIL 2017 

EMPLOYEE OF THE MONTH 

 

 

 

HIAWATHA CARE CENTER 

IS PROUD  

TO ANNOUNCE: 

Kayla Showalter, 

Dietary  
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

AS OUR EMPLOYEE OF THE MONTH. 

CONGRATULATIONS! 

RESIDENT ARTIST OF THE MONTH 

 

IS: 

 

 

Marjorie Hagarty 
 

STOP BY AND SEE THE PAINTING. IT 

IS ON DISPLAY FOR THE MONTH IN 

THE ACTIVITY ROOM! 



April 2017 Resident of the Month 

 
EILEEN BAIRD  

 
Birthdate:  June 23, 1930 

Children:  3 Step children, Rob, Kathy & Elizabeth 
Grandchildren: Maddie, Sean & Jessie 

 

Eileen grew up in Waukon, Iowa and lived there until her 8th grade 

year in school. Her family then moved to Cedar Rapids, she then 

attended and graduated from McKinley High School.  

She was raised with four sisters and three brothers.   

She married Robert Baird. He passed away in 1995. 

Eileen worked for Heuer Publishing for 62 years until she retired 

following her stroke. 

Some of Eileenôs hobbies include singing and collecting  

recipes that she would cut out of magazines and place on a card.   

Eileen lost her home due to The Flood of  2008. She then moved to 

Hiawatha Care Center. 

 

We are glad that you are here and a part of the Hiawatha Care 

Center Family! 

CONGRATULATIONS  EILEEN! 


